
            
                                 The Minutes of The Arlington Cemetery Commission 
                         July 11, 2012 

 
Present: Commissioners Michele Hassler, William McCarthy and Gloria Turkall, 
DPW Director, Mike Rademacher, DPW Operations Manager, Jim Dodge, 
Cemetery Supervisor, Jason Jones 

 
            The meeting began at 9:07 a.m. 
 Minutes for June was approved 
  Three (3) deeds signed  
 

1. Nine (9) new signs were placed. 
2. Jim stated that engineering is working on the new graves in the AA & FF 

section and should be done soon. 
3. Reviewed correspondence received from DeVito Funeral Homes 
4. Discussed the lowering and covering of boxes. 
5. Mike Rademacher left at 10:20. 
6. Commissioners voted no on the DiNitto disinterment at Z-680. 
7. Grass area space along the entrance gates could accommodate cremation 

graves but not wide enough for earth burials and should only be used as a last 
resort. 

8. Michele contacted Joanne Robinson about Kevin Duffy possibly working on 
some of the stones at the Old Burying Grounds.  Kevin is continuing his work 
at Mt. Pleasant Cemetery.  

9. Tabled till the August meeting is a buyback of 2 graves in the P-field. 
 
 

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 8, 2012 
Meeting adjourned at 10:50 am 


